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We are delighted to announce the eagerly 

awaited grand opening of our state-of-

the-art sensory room on Monday, 4th 

March. The Right Hon. Ian Paisley MP will 

be officially opening this innovative part 

of our school. 

 

Mr Paisley MP's presence underscores the 

significance of this event for school and 

the wider community. As a strong 

advocate for education and children's 

welfare, Mr. Paisley's support highlights 

the importance of investing in resources 

that benefit pupils' learning and well-

being. 

 

We hope to extend the use of the sensory 

room after Easter for public use for one-

to-one and group therapy sensory 

sessions. This initiative aims to support 

not only the school community but also the 

wider community by providing access to 

valuable sensory resources for 

therapeutic purposes. 
 

I extend a really warm invitation to all our parents and indeed the wider 

community join us in celebrating the opening of our sensory room and come 

to school on Monday at 10.45am. 
 

 

 



 
 

Thank you to everyone who is so actively supporting the campaign to save our school.  

 

Whatever you are doing we appreciate your help. Please keep going and trying to get 

others involved.  

 

 

 

❖ Please complete an online response @ www.balnamoreps.com/save-our-school/  

❖ Encourage others in the village to make their voices heard. 

❖ Over 250 have completed it already – thank you. 

 

❖ Please complete our paper petition – available at Brooklands Shop. 

❖ Over 350 have completed it already – thank you. 

 

Thank you to everyone who is working so hard to makes these voices heard. 

 

ONLY A FEW DAYS TO GO 

 

 

http://www.balnamoreps.com/save-our-school/
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Monday 4th  • Official Opening of our Sensory Room 

• Busy Bees 2.00-3.00pm (P1-3) 

 

Tuesday 5th February • Assembly 

 

Wednesday 6th February •  

Thursday 7th February • Farm Safety Talk 

• P1 Medical 

• Construction Club 3.00-4.00pm 

 

Friday 8th March • Busy Bees 2.00-3.00pm (P1-3) 

 

Please note that Construction Club has moved to Thursday afternoon. From next 

week there is no After School Activity on Wednesday afternoons. 

 

If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net  
 

 

 

 

Final Comment 

 

Hopefully, you find the provision of the Parents’ News 

helpful and informative. If you require further 

information on any of these matters, or any issue 

concerning school, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

S.W.J. Mulligan 
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